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GIVE THEM A GREAT START ‘




Welcome

Happy New Year to you all!  We hope you all had a fantastic Christmas (it seems such a long time ago now!) and enjoyed a restful break from the normal routines.  The children have all come back to pre-school with confidence and they have enjoyed talking about their experiences of Christmas.  It’s also been lovely to welcome some new little ones and their families to pre-school this term and we hope they enjoy all that the pre-school has to offer. 
Planning and Activities 
Our daily planning comes very much from what the children’s interests happen to be that day/week.  We use these interests as a way to develop specific skills, e.g. social skills, turn taking, counting practice, opportunities for communication and language development.  We also ensure that every day each child has an opportunity to develop skills that are essential for their later success with reading and writing.   Every couple of weeks we have a focus; the aim of which is to introduce or consolidate the children’s understanding of the world around them.  These tend to be topics which are relevant to things happening in the children’s lives/environment at the moment.  With this in mind we have planned to focus on ‘The weather’, ‘Birds in our garden’ and ‘Recycling’ up until February half term.  We are planning to take part in the RSPB bird counting day and also visit the beach for a beach clean session.   If you have any resources which link to any of these topics or feel you would like to help with any aspect of these topics please talk to a member of staff. Any help is greatly appreciated! 
Please remember to check the noticeboard every week to see what the focus is and how you can support your child at home.
FUNDRAISING EVENTS
Thank you to everyone that supported and contributed towards our Christmas fundraising evening.  We raised £267.75.  We are saving up to buy  an amazing all weather wooden block system for outside that will enable the children to build  structures to support their role play, create water features and devise ramp systems for balls and cars.  However it is very expensive so we shall be saving for a while!  

On Friday 26th January we will be holding a ‘Snuggledown’ evening at the pre-school.   The children and their families are invited back to pre-school at 6pm  to watch a movie, wearing their pyjamas and with cosy blankets and pillows to ‘snuggle down’  with.  The committee will be providing hot chocolate and popcorn as refreshments for the evening.  This proved to be a very popular and successful evening last year and we look forward to seeing lots of you this year too.  The cost of a ticket per child will be £2.50.  Please look out for the fliers given out this week about the event.  
On Friday 9th March 2018 the committee will be holding a cake sale from 3pm onwards. Details nearer the time.

School Readiness Meeting 
On Monday 5th February 2018 at 6pm we are inviting all parents to a meeting about school readiness and how best to support their children with early literacy and maths skills.   This is a meeting we usually hold for the parents of Flying Fish children, in preparation for them going off to school in September. However this year we are opening the meeting out to all parents as we will be providing information on the skills needed for future success in Literacy and Maths.  I know ‘going to school’ seems like a very long way away for many of our children but little things done at home now can make a big difference to how your child does at school in the future.    
New telephone number
We have a new landline number at pre-school now!  Please phone us  01209 842206 during the day if you need to get hold of us.  We will continue to have the pre-school mobile phone as well so you can continue to text/phone us on that number if you wish. 

Term Dates for your diary

Monday 12th Feb – Friday 16th Feb 2018 – Half term holidays - Pre-school closed
Thursday 29th March 2018 – Preschool closed due to staff training
Friday 30th March – Friday 13th April 2018 – Easter holidays (Pre-school closed)

Monday 7th May 2018 – May Bank Holiday – Pre-school closed

Monday 28th May – Friday 1st June 2018 – May Half term – Pre-school closed

Wednesday 25th July 2018 – Pre-school closed for Summer holidays.  

Many thanks for your continued support! 
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